
Board of Supervisors Memorandum 

June 12, 2018 

Community Law Enforcement Partnership Commission Appointment of 
Tohono O'odham Nation, Department of Public Safety Director 

Background 

On February 20, 2018, the Board of Supervisors accepted the Operation Stonegarden 
{OPSG) grant for this fiscal year subject to five conditions. One of those conditions was the 
creation of a Board of Supervisors, Community Law Enforcement Partnership Commission 
{Commission). Thus far, eight of the 10 voting members of the Commission have been 
selected and the Pima County Sheriff will also sit on the Commission as an ex-officio, 
nonvoting member. 

In a recent meeting with the Chairman of the Tohono O'odham Nation, it was discussed and 
mutually agreed that the Nation should have a representative on the Commission. 

Recommendation 

I recommend that the Board of Supervisors appoint the Tohono O'odham Nation, Department 
Public Safety Director, to the Community Law Enforcement Partnership Commission, as an 
ex-officio, nonvoting member. 

Sincerely, 

C.H. Huckelberry 
County Administrator 

CHH/lab - May 22, 2018 

/ 

c: The Honorable Edward D. Manuel, Chairman, Tohono O'odham Nation 
John Voorhees, Assistant County Administrator 


